Route 1, Hox 39
Kimberly, Idaho 83341

Nov. 4, 1971

Mr. Chuck Bareis

Illinois Archaeological Survey
109 Davenport Hall

University of Illinois

Urbana, Illinois 61801

Dear Chuck:

Thank you for your letter of Oct. 25th regarding the
workshop. It looks now like I will be able to keep my date
with you, but it will be necessary to bring my wife along with
me.,

I have checked the airline schedules and will leave here
on Dec. 2nd at 8:40 A.M. Will go to Chicago and change to
Ozark Ailrlines and arrive in Urbana at 3:26 P.M.

I received a card stating that reservations had been
made for me at The I1lini Union from Dec. 3rd to Dec. 5th. In
view of the change of departure and the fact that I plan to bring
my wife along, will you please change this reservation to a
double room and from Dec. 2nd to Dec. 5th.

Yesterday I shipped a sack of rock to you via Consolidatsd
Freightways and it should arrive there in about eight days., Hope
it arrives in good condition.

Will look forward to meeting you and participating in
the workshop program. : ‘

Yours very truly,

Don E.Crabtree

encl.

P.,S. am enclosing freight bill and and completed card for
BEdward Kalb.
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